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RECALL NOTICE 

  

SALSA COWBELL AND COWCHIPPER CARBON HANDLEBARS 

 

7th October 2022 

 

Salsa Cycles (Quality Bike Products) have issued a Recall Notice for all Salsa Cowbell and 

Cowchipper Carbon Handlebars sold between December 2017 and 10th August 2022. 

 

Please immediately stop selling/using the affected handlebars and inform your 

customers to stop using these products. 

 

The affected handlebars and their QBP Part Numbers are: 

 

Product Name  QBP Part Number   In Market Since  

Salsa Cowbell Carbon Drop Handlebar – Carbon, 
Black, All Sizes  

HB8340, HB8341, 
HB8342, HB8343, HB8344  

28th December 2017  

Salsa Cowchipper Carbon Drop Handlebar – 
Carbon, Black, 38-46cm  

HB8350, HB8351, 
HB8352, HB8353, HB8354  

28th December 2017  

Salsa Cowchipper Carbon Drop Handlebar – 
Carbon, Black, 48-52cm  

HB9046, HB9047, HB9048  6th March 2020  

 

Other models of Salsa handlebars are not affected or included in this notice. 

 

All complete Salsa bikes shipped 1st July 2022 and later are not affected or included in this notice.  
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We are awaiting further information from Salsa and will be in touch with you next week to detail 

further actions you will be required to take.    

 

In the meantime, if you have any questions please contact Lyon Equipment at helpdesk@lyon.co.uk. 

 

We are very sorry for this situation and the inconvenience it causes.  We are doing our best to 

minimize the difficulty it creates for you all.  

 

Kind regards, 

Lyon Equipment Limited  


